Welcome to Cornerstone Church!

Sunday, August 19, 2012 10:00 a.m.   

Welcome!  We are so glad you chose to spend your Sunday with us.
Chiming of the Trinity
                   Music Minister,
Kenneth Ahlstrom
Word of Welcome!     “God is Good!  All the Time!” 
Reverend Cromie

Presentation of the Bible    

Call to Worship    Based on Psalm 100
Reverend Cromie
Praise Songs   “Amazing Love, You Are My King” “He Knows My Name”
Call to Confession    
Reverend Cromie
Prayer of Confession

Declaration of God’s Love and Forgiveness

  Congregational Response “How Great is Our God”
Affirmation of Faith: From the Iona Community 

                                              Worship Leader, 
Faron Trick 
Ritual of Friendship (Print your name on Friendship Pads)
Faron Trick
Announcements                            
Reverend Cromie
Joys & Concerns
Faron Trick
Prayers of the People & The Lord’s Prayer
Reverend Cromie
Time of Greeting   (Please say hello to your neighbor)
Faron Trick
Hymn #281 “Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah”              
Time for Children and Children’s Offering*
Reverend Cromie
Giving Thanks with our Offering of Gifts and Tithes
Reverend Cromie
Offertory Anthem   “Angel Wings”       Original Song by
Kenneth Ahlstrom                                 
   Congregational Response “Give Thanks”



Prayer of Dedication
Faron Trick
Scripture: Mark 6:7-13, 30-34                                      
Reverend Cromie
Meditation “Making Time For God”
Reverend Cromie

Hymn #391 “Take My Life” 
Benediction (Please join hands in a circle.) 
Reverend Cromie
* Children in 2nd grade and younger may leave for Children’s Church.

Welcome!  Cornerstone is a child friendly congregation—open to all.   Our thanks for our Ministry with the Deaf.  Sue Woolverton is our interpreter, and we appreciate her signing of the words and songs.  
Next Sunday, August 26th, Pastor Courtney will preach the sermon “On My Knees: A Communion Sermon.”  Communion will be served.  Join us!  All are welcome!

On September 2, 2012 we will return to McAuliffe Middle School for 10:00 AM worship!  This means that on Sunday, August 26th, we will need volunteers to help us bring our supplies back to the shed at McAuliffe after worship.  Also, we need people to sign up for setup again starting on September 2nd – please see Bob Wegner if you can sign up for one or more Sundays.
The Worship Committee is searching for a group of people to form a Media Shout Team that would be responsible for running the presentation during worship.  The presentation will be prepared in advance and running the presentations on Sundays will be the sole responsibility. There are already two volunteers (Todd Moyer and Dominique Robert) so 2-3 more people are needed so that the responsibility could rotate on a regular basis.  Please contact Todd Moyer at 732-961-3192 or by email tkmoyer@gmail.com if you are interested in serving God by helping to guide us through the worship bulletin and the words to our songs in worship.
Are you interested in being a greeter?  We are currently forming the greeter schedule for the fall.  Being a greeter involves arriving at church by 9:30, handing out bulletins and welcoming people as they arrive for worship.  With enough participation, our greeters need only serve every 6-8 weeks.  If you would like to volunteer your time to be a greeter, please talk to Elizabeth Hughes.
Our Thanks to our Elders as Members of our Session

2012: Sharron Smith, Jim Ryan, Barbara Dougherty, James Hughes
2013: Denise Mudalel, Lisa Capurso, Okoro Okparaeke
2014: Dominique Robert, Todd Moyer, Kellie Pushko, Bruce Thompson
The next Session meeting will be on September 10th.
Our Board of Deacons – thank you for your service!
2012 Laura Stone, Alice Jones (Secretary)

2013 Betty Thompson (Moderator), Laurie Wegner
2014 David Carlson, Sueli Paes de Barros
Next Meeting – Wednesday, September 12th, 7:00 p.m. at the home of Betty Thompson.
Pastor: Courtney Cromie, 732-928-2424, or 561-703-2263
Music Minister: Kenneth Ahlstrom, 732-759-5219 
Director of Christian Education:  Kristen DiGirolamo, 732-657-7808
Treasurer: Gordon Connelly, 732-833-4264

Administrative Secretary:  Elizabeth Hughes, 732-833-6857
Administrative Manager:  Jim Ryan, 732-833-8514  
Nursery Care: Patti Miller, 732-928-3212, Margaret Rose Barschow
Shop Rite Gift Cards are available for you to purchase each Sunday before worship, and 5% of the purchase price goes directly to the church.  Thanks to all, we have raised $8675 for the Foundation Fund.  For more information, contact Vernice DaConceicao.
Financial Update - Please help us to avoid a summer slump!  Last Sunday, the offering total was $1927.  Our 2012 budget calls for $1923 each week in offerings. As you are traveling this summer, please continue to prayerfully consider your giving each week.  We do offer automatic donations through electronic giving – for more information on this program, please talk to Dominique Robert or Elizabeth Hughes.  
Ice Cream Social at DeBows 8/25 Cornerstone is invited to an Ice Cream Social at DeBows United Methodist Church on Saturday, August 25th at 7 pm.  This is a game night for the whole family.  Also the movie “Chipwrecked” with Alvin and the Chipmunks will be shown.  Cost is $5.00 per person.

The Summer Praise Team is led and directed by our Music Minister, Ken Ahlstrom.  This Praise Team is singing mostly contemporary praise songs and the offertory anthems during the summer. Please arrive at church on Sunday by 9:30 AM to rehearse if you can sing that day.  Evening rehearsals are scheduled for August 20th and August 27th from 7-8 PM at Jackson United Methodist Church.  If you want more information, you may contact Ken Ahlstrom at:  kennethahlstrom@ymail.com or by reaching him on his cell phone at: 732-759-5219. 
Check out our web page: www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org.  Our thanks to our Tech Team for our Media Shout each Sunday and for updating our website:  Ken Ahlstrom, Todd Moyer, George Nebel, Elizabeth and James Hughes.  Are you a “Techy”?  We welcome your help.
Volunteers scheduled for next Sunday, August 26th:

· Set-up: 
· Greeters: Betty Corio
Cornerstone Meets at Liberty High School for July & August
125 N. Hope Chapel Road, Jackson 
www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 140, Jackson, NJ   08527

732-928-2424. E-mail:  pastor@cornerstonechurchofjackson.org  
Cornerstone Presbyterian Church

A place where you can be who you are.

“Building Community on the Solid Rock of Jesus Christ”

Mission Statement:

We the people of Cornerstone

Are a part of God’s Grand Adventure to:

Ground our lives on the solid rock of Jesus Christ,

Build up each other in love through prayer, words and deeds,

And to create God’s community in Jackson and beyond.
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